
INFORMATION:
New City Contract 
for Solid Waste

• New Provider: Northern Illinois Disposal

• Current Residential Service rate is $18.75

• The New Rate Starting December 1, 2024, will be 
$18.95 which is a 1.07% or  $0.20 increase.



Transition From Republic Services 
To Northern Illinois Disposal

• Republic’s last day of service for Oregon 
will be November 27th, 2024. 

• After garbage is picked up on the 27th

leave both of your Republic/Moring 
toters out at the street. 

• Republic will pick up and remove your 
toters.

• Northern Illinois Disposal will drop off 
new toters. A schedule will be attached.

• Brown Lid = Garbage
• Yellow Lid = Recycling



Northern Illinois Disposal
Residential: The service provider will collect municipal solid waste from 
residential units on a regular schedule of once per week. 

Recyclable materials will be collected from residential units on a regular 
schedule of bi-weekly; provided that:

1. Such solid waste and recyclable materials are placed in containers 
provided by the service provider. (Recyclable service is unlimited).

2. Containers shall be forward facing with handles towards the house, 
with at least three (3) feet of clearance on each side of the container 
from other stationary objects, and within five (5) feet of the curbside 
or right of way adjacent to the residential unit

3. Containers shall be placed no later than 5:00 a.m. on the scheduled 
collection day.

4. Bulk Items:
1. Residents may place two (2) bulk items out for collection on the 

regularly scheduled collection date for solid waste pick up; 
provided however, that such bulk items are placed adjacent to 
the container and do not weigh in excess of fifty (50) pounds 
each.

2. Bulk items over fifty (50) pounds or items that cannot be safely 
collected by one collector, an additional fee will be assessed by 
the service provider.

https://www.northernillinoisdisposal.com/

https://www.northernillinoisdisposal.com/


Everything North of Rt 64 will be 
picked up on Monday and 

everything South of Rt. 64 will be 
picked up on Tuesday.
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